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CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY
Congratulations to all the rosette winners this week.    
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Aleyna Laurie P 

Willow Finlay Alieana I-H

Heidi Osbourne Asa P

Jaxson Pattin Lottie E

Leah Britton Jess S

Matei Albastroiu Musa S

Beatrice Albastroiu Khya H-M

Ava Keating Najla R

Alfie Williams Jack John L
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Reception learning assembly - Thursday 9th Feb 
@ 2.30pm. We look forward to welcoming you.

Our Year 2 residential to 
Burwardsley is taking place next 
week on 7th and 8th February 
and the children are very much 
looking forward to this. Please ask 
if you have any further questions 
regarding the visit by contacting 
the school office or speaking with 
staff at the end of the day. 

Mrs Whiston enjoyed a wonderful day out of 
school this week where she participated in a 
face-to-face day with other like-minded Early 
Years professionals who are also working 
towards their NPQEYL (National Professional 
Qualification in Early Years Leadership). Lots 
of our staff volunteer and take part in a wide 
range of professional development here at 
Wimboldsley to continually enhance and 
develop their knowledge, skills and practices.

Year 1 learning assembly - Well 
done to all our Year 1 superstars 
on their fabulous learning 
assembly this week. You shared 
confidently and clearly a wealth 
of knowledge and skills acquired 
over the last few weeks and 
we are very proud of your 
achievements.

NSPCC number day 
took place in school today and 
what a fabulous fundraising 
event this has been. Not only 
did children get creative 
with their outfits and enjoy 
a variety of number-based 
activities throughout the day 
but we also raised £valuable 
funds for the NSPCC, an 
invaluable charity that is 
dedicated to protecting 
children across the UK. 

Another week has flown by here in school and the pupils have continued to 
demonstrate their resilience and determination in all that they do across all subject 
areas. We have more upcoming residentials and visits that we strongly believe 
enhance learning experiences and provide opportunities for the children to make 
wonderful memories with their peers. We will continue to keep you updated with 
any visits planned with reasonable notice. I hope you all have a lovely weekend.




